
 

       September 20, 2024 

 

  Dear Horicon Historical Society Members,  

 

The Town of Horicon is developing a Town Comprehensive Plan to update its 2010 Comprehensive 
Plan. This new Plan will define the community’s vision for the future and provide a framework for 
future decision-making. 

One step in developing this Comprehensive Plan is to conduct a Community Survey of Town 
residents, property owners and visitors to better understand their views, concerns and 
suggestions for the Town. The survey was started in late August and closes on October 20, 2024.  

The Horicon Historical Society encourages all members to complete a Community Survey for 
input into this Comprehensive Plan. This is done most easily by linking to the Horicon 
Comprehensive Plan website (https://sites.google.com/view/horiconcomprehensiveplan/home) 
and filling out the survey form. On the website, scroll down and click the button “Click Here to 
Take the Community Survey!”. When completed, hit the “Submit” button to send to the Lake 
Champlain-Lake George Regional Planning Board who is preparing the Comprehensive Plan for 
the Town. In place of submitting an on-line survey, hardcopy survey forms can be found in the 
Horicon Town Library and Horicon Town Hall. 

Any questions or comments can be emailed to HoriconCompPlan@lclgrpb.org. 

Thank you! 

 

 
James Ventura 
HHS committee member of Comprehensive Plan Committee  
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